
 

Hello Everyone: 

Hope everyone is enjoying this spring weather as much as we are!  Can’t help but wonder if the Spring 

Fling Huddle last Friday had something to do with it!.  Thanks to 

everyone who stopped by to the huddles and shared in some 

delicious spring-themed goodies.  A special thanks to Marie Booze, 

from the OR Scheduling Project, who worked diligently to prepare 

the treats and bring everyone a touch of spring.  Well done! 

For the past couple of weeks the Cath Lab group has been 

collecting information related to how the patients flow through 

the lab. We have been performing time studies to help us 

understand this better.  The information that we are collecting will 

help the staff develop standardized ways of working and result in 

improved patient flow.  

Save the Date! 

Today we are asking you to hold the date for another celebration 

we are planning.  On April 10th at 11am and 1pm we are hosting 

the Wave 1 “Valedictory Huddle” celebrations.  We will be 

reflecting on all of the amazing achievements to date, and bring back our most important team 

members -  our patients -  who will share their feedback on what it was like being part of the experience 

and how well they think we have used their insights to achieve our goals of standardization and 

optimization.  This celebration does not indicate an end to the Wave 1 projects, rather a transition to 

the next level, as we get ready to launch another set of projects.  Stay tune for more information about 

these projects and the “Valedictory Huddle.”   

Have a great weekend! 

The SOP Team 

future@wrh.on.ca 

 

Thanks to everyone for joining us at last 
week’s Spring Fling Huddle. 


